
Western locality group 
In association with the  

LSCB Quality Assurance Group Presents 
 
 

Chapter 8 Reports: 
Their recommendations and their 

Implementation 
 

Recommendations from Part 8 Overview 
Reports 

ACPC Expectations (SMART 
objectives) 

Actions taken to date Further actions 
planned 

 
 
1 

 
Professionals need to maintain an open 
mind and avoid making assumptions 
with regards to apportioning blame, 
especially before it has been proven or 
an assessment indicating further risk has 
been completed 

 
All professionals engaged 
within the child protection 
process will be encouraged to 
actively seek to identify 
explanations for injuries and 
challenge assumptions made 
 
All training (ACPC and single 
agency) will address issues of 
causation with active use of 
research 
 

 
 

 
This issue to be 
discussed with the 
ACPC training team 
and referred to agency 
representatives for 
discussion within their 
single agency training 
teams 

 
2 

 
Initial and core assessments should 
become interagency at the earliest 
opportunity. The newly adopted 
Minimum Standards for Assessment 
Framework, Norfolk ACPC, should be 
adopted in each agency 

 
Agencies must work to the 
Minimum Standards for 
Assessment Framework, 
Norfolk ACPC 
 
 

 
There are a range of 
different audits that 
will cover many of 
these issues 
 
A meta-analysis of 
these audits to be 
undertaken by the 
ACPC QA Group  
 

 
Results to be 
disseminated across 
all agencies 

 
 

Important lessons in Child Protection 
 

Their implications for you and your practice 
 

This short presentation will look at the learning from several recent 
Chapter 8 Reports and the amendments to inter-agency practice, 

procedures and protocols that have resulted from them. It is aimed 
at a wide inter-agency audience and will be of use to managers as 

well as practitioners 
 

Western Norfolk Professional Development 
Centre 

24.05.2006 – 9.30 to 12.00 
(see attached information for directions) 



To book a place on this seminar please complete the details below and return 
to: 
 
 
Paul Shreeve at: 
 
The Pineapple  
63 Bracondale  
Norwich  
NR1 2EE 
 
or at 
 
 
paul.shreeve@norfolk.gov.uk
 
 
 
 
Name: 
 
 
 
 
Agency: 
 
 
 
 
Contact details: 
 
 
 
 
Date: 
 
 
 
 
Any special requirements: 
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RECOMMENDED ROUTES: If you are not familiar with the 
town centre routes and approach King’s Lynn via the 
A17, A47, A10 or B1145, it is recommended that you 
follow the bypass signs to the roundabout at Knights Hill 
Hotel, turn left and approach the centre from the 
Edward Benefer Way. Visitors approaching via the A148 
and A149 will find this is their obvious route. 
 
Please note: After turning into Kilham’s Way, entrance is 
approx 200yds on left, the very first entrance. Car park 
is at rear of building. Please take extra care as children 
use the pathway leading to the car park. 

 

  
WWEESSTT  NNOORRFFOOLLKK  
PPRROOFFEESSSSIIOONNAALL  

DDEEVVEELLOOPPMMEENNTT  CCEENNTTRREE 
 

Kilham's Way 
King's Lynn 

Norfolk PE30 2HU  

01553 766872 

01553 692374 

wnpdc@norfolk.gov.uk
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